
 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

Professor Thorvald Sirnes from the University of Bergen visited St. 

John’s College Anchal on October 23, 2018. 
 



 

 

 
 

 

Professor Thorvald Sirnes from the University of Bergen addressing 

the students at St. John’s College Anchal on October 23, 2018. 


